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Friday 1st March 2024 
 

Tamworth Castle 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Thursday 23rd May, we will be visiting Tamworth Castle. This is a fantastic local castle, which 
offers opportunity for children to develop their Saxon and Viking knowledge. A topic which the 
children have been studying through the Spring and Summer term.  
 
The children will be taking part in a Saxon and Viking workshop. They will learn about the 
significance of Tamworth during the Saxon era, compare Viking and Saxons soldiers and explore 
the Saxon weapons and items found as part of the Staffordshire Hoard. 
 
The children will leave via coach at around 9:30am and will return to school in time for normal end 
of day collection. Children will need to bring a packed lunch – if you would like school to provide 
this, please let us know via email or speaking to the office.  
 
Children will need to wear school uniform, bring a coat and a water bottle.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £15.60. This covers the cost of the coach and the workshop children will 
be completing. Please make payments via ParentPay by Friday 10th May. If you would like to split 
the payment over three months, please don’t hesitate to get in touch and we can easily arrange 
that for you.  
 
Any questions, please feel free to contact me via email or in person.  
 
Many Thanks,  
 
Miss Cornwell 
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